
The Acorns Primary & Nursery School 
‘Be the best you can be!’ 
www.theacornsprimary.co.uk 

Newsletter No. 38                                                                        

11.07.2025 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 

Fri 11th – Rec / KS1 Celebration Assembly is ON 

                KS2 Assembly is OFF, due to Y6 returning 

Wed 16th – Caterpillars last day before summer  

Thurs 17th – Butterflies last day before summer  

Fri 18th – NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES  

              2:30pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly                                        

              Break up for summer!  

              PTA Tuck shop on the playground after school 

           4-6pm Y6 Leaver’s Party in the hall (run by parents) 

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER, ALL! 

September 

Tue 2nd – Pupils return to school (Reception part time) 

Mon 8th – Reception pupils start full time  

Term dates for 2025-2026 and 2026-2027                                              

can be found on the school website 

 

 

 
ASK ME ABOUT… 

 

Education is most effective when schools and parents work 

in partnership and parents are aware of what their children 

are learning about and doing in school. So, this week, 

please ask me: 

 

Caterpillars: bugs.  

Butterflies: shadows.   

Reception: Supertato and Evil Pea. 

1M: what I am most proud of in Year 1  

1/2T: Year 1- Staying healthy Year 2 Risks and hazards. 

2U: 2D shapes and their properties. 

3S: numerators and denominators in fractions. 

3/4T: fractions. 

4I: why the Romans invaded Britain. 

5McC: my online safety learning. 

5/6S: Primary College.  

All Year 6: my favourite activity at Min-y-Don. 

 

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL  

Year 6 have been having a wonderful time on residential 

this week, alongside Year 6 from Whitley. I am sure lots 

of you have kept up with the daily updates via X and seen 

what a fabulous experience this is for our pupils.  

 

Huge thanks to the parents for prioritising saving up for 

this trip – it really does provide the most wonderful end 

to their time at The Acorns. Also, thanks to the staff for 

leaving their own families for the week, to look after our 

#MiniAcorns and give them this unique experience.                 

A special thanks to Mrs Ramsay, for coming out of 

retirement for a week to support!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

RECEPTION WELCOMING                   

OUR COMMUNITY IN FOR TEA! 
 

This week saw our Reception children welcoming in our 

neighbours from Acorn Manor to share in a tea party with 

them! It’s really lovely to see the positive impact of mixing 

people, young and old and sharing in a love of chatting, 

stories & cake! A great experience for everyone involved.  

 

 SATS RESULTS  

This week, parents of Year 6 received their SATs results, 

which will likely be shared with them on their return from 

residential later today. We are so proud of our pupils and 

the hard work they put in to achieve these results. They 

really showed those characteristics of effective learning 

and tried hard to #bethebestyoucanbe!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


